
 

 

At any time if you would like to get involved in FOLS please contact Samantha Pitt or 

Jennifer Von Burg or find us on Facebook, Friends of Longney School. We are always open 

to new ideas and would love to hear any suggestions you may have.  

With all your help we have managed to  

reach our goal and contributed to the  

fantastic new outdoor learning canopy.  

 

We are so pleased that the children now  

have this wonderful outdoor space and  

have already had fun using it during  

science week! 

 

This was made possible by combining  

previous funds raised with the £352.43  

raised at the Christmas Fayre and £511.60 raised at the February Quiz!  

A massive thank you for all the support 

at the Easter Fayre last Friday we raised 

£325, the children had an egg-cellent 

time.  

We are so grateful for all the parents and 

their donations without which we 

couldn’t do events like this and thank you 

to all the helpers, volunteers are key to a 

successful event!  

It has been a busy few weeks and once again we 

want to thank you for supporting all the smaller 

fundraising too like; 

Love yourself day, this was a good opportunity to 

remind our children that whilst we are all 

different, we are all unique and wonderful, and 

the children of Longney School really are 

wonderful! This raised money to support aid being 

sent to Turkey after the earthquake disaster.  

The short story competition was a fun creative 

event, the children’s entries were of such a high 

level, Super work! 

The Mothers days gifts turned out fantastic, we 

hope you enjoyed them as much as the children 

enjoyed making them for you! 

The monies raised from these combined with the 

Easter fayre sum will contribute to our new goal 

of raising money to help improve the outside areas 

of the school. Please be on the lookout for some 

gardening club posts and information in the 

coming weeks. 

SAVE THE DATE                                                                                                                                                                                                       

1st July our fabulous summer fete will be taking place! 
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Thank you all for your continued support with 

all of our events, it really makes a difference! 

  

 

 


